From: Faculty Research Awards awards@eresources.com
Subject: Thank you for submitting your application
Date: April 16, 2015 at 11:59
To: rkhatchadourian@citytech.cuny.edu

Dear Raffi,

Your proposal titled "Automated Refactoring of Legacy Java Frameworks to Annotation Types" has been successfully submitted for the April
15 round of Google's Research Awards Program in the Software engineering and programming languages topic area. The submission was
received 4/15/2015 10:58:35 PM with Raffi Khatchadourian listed as the primary PI. All communications associated with this submission will
be sent to rkhatchadourian@citytech.cuny.edu.

You may edit your application by logging in here until the application deadline of April 15, 2015. We have not checked all proposals for
completeness, so we may contact you again if we uncover any issues with your submission after the deadline.

We anticipate decisions for this round to be announced by August 15, 2015.
Sincerely,

The Google Faculty Research Awards Team

Google Inc.

1600 Amphitheatre Parkway
Mountain View, CA 94043
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